
St. Vincent and Sarah Fisher Center Name 
Martha Doty Volunteer of the Year

April 7, 2014 - DETROIT — St. Vincent and Sarah Fisher Center (SVSF) celebrates National Volunteer Week by naming Martha Doty as Volunteer of the Year. National Volunteer Week, April 6-12, 2014, is about inspiring, recognizing and encouraging people to seek out imaginative ways to engage in their communities.
Dedicated and enthusiastic volunteers are an integral element to not-for-profit organizations.  SVSF is honored that of all the outstanding volunteer opportunities in Metro Detroit, Martha Doty chooses to share her talents with the educational center.
“Having found SVSF through her church bulletin, Martha has been a dependable, passionate part of our Children’s Education Experience and is greatly valued by our students and staff alike,” SVSF Executive Director/CEO Diane Renaud said. 
A graduate of Michigan State University, Doty began volunteering at the Center after having retired from the West Bloomfield School District, where she taught for 32 years. There, she worked with children from kindergarten to fourth grade as well as special education students.  Doty has considerable experience in teaching reading — especially to children of families where English is a second language.
“As a volunteer, I have witnessed and have been a part of helping children build on their reading, writing and mathematical skills. I have been able to help them with their personal challenges and struggles, and to witness their accomplishments and emerging personalities,” said Doty.
About St. Vincent and Sarah Fisher Center 
Celebrating 170 years of continuous service to the community, St. Vincent and Sarah Fisher Center is one of Southeastern Michigan’s oldest organizations. The secret to its longevity is that it evolves as the needs of the community change.  For more information, call 313-535-9200 or visit http://www.svsfcenter.org/ 
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